
REPORT 

of the International Relations Department of the Institute of Mathematics and 

Mechanics for the first half of 2024 

 

In the reporting period, the International Relations Department of the 

Institute of Mathematics and Mechanics of the Ministry of Science and Education 

of the Republic of Azerbaijan carried out its activities in accordance with scientific 

and scientific organizational plans. 

During the reporting period at the Institute of Mathematics and Mechanics 

from July 3-6, 2024 with the participation and organizational support of the 

Institute of Information Technology of the Ministry of Science and Education of 

the Azerbaijan Republic, Shamakhi Astrophysical Observatory of the Ministry of 

Science and Education of the Azerbaijan Republic, Institute of Mathematics and 

Modeling of the Republic of Kazakhstan, Institute of Mathematics named after V.I. 

Romanovsky of the Republic of Uzbekistan, Istanbul Technical University 

International Scientific Conference “XI Modern Problems of Mathematics and 

Mechanics” dedicated to the memory of the brilliant Azerbaijani scientist and 

thinker of the XIII century Nasreddin Tusi was held. 

Corresponding member of ANAS Geylani Panakhov took part in the 

international scientific and practical conference "Development of hydrocarbon 

potential-green technologies", which was held on May 21-23, 2024 in Ufa.  

The staff of the Institute was assisted in getting information about 

international scientific programs and competitions.  
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